
Communication 

If you would like to contact your      child’s 
class teacher please email. 

dragonflies@chellastoninfants.org                                

bees@chellastoninfants.org                                        

caterpillars@chellastoninfants.org 

Bikeability & Forest Schools 

We will continue with our 
Bikeability sessions so all chil-
dren will get a chance to have 
a go. And the  children will al-
so have some forest school 
sessions. 

Reception Dates For Your Diary     

Photos-  9th June                                              

Pirate dress up day—13.6.25                                                   

Transition days—1st, 2nd, 3rd July 

Art showcase— 4.7.25                          

   

Stay tuned on Class Dojo for exciting highlights of our 

learning this term! 

 

Topics For The Term 

Are you ready to walk the plank? This term we are going to ex-
plore with pirates, be invaded by aliens and save the day with 
superheroes! We will be writing letters, fact files and stories. In 
maths we will be practising our number bonds, explore sharing 
and odd and even numbers. We will     continue to practise read-
ing and spelling using digraphs in phonics and improve our com-
prehension skills in shared reading. We will be using our imagina-
tion in role play and in our creative work. We will be talking 
about holidays and even learn about what they were like in the 
past. 

 

We hope you are ready for a fantastic last term in     Recep-

tion! 

 

Homework 

Please continue to read regularly, it really does make all the        difference 

to your child’s confidence and success in reading. The shared reading books 

will continue to be published on class dojo weekly so look out for these as 

something a bit more challenging to read at home. The expectations are that 

children should be able to write simple sentences using their phonic 

knowledge to spell along with the ‘red’ sight words they have been learning. 

They should be forming most letters correctly too by the end of the year. 

Please spend a few minutes each week practising to write a simple sentence 

and any letters your child particularly struggles with. E.g. The snail has a big 

shell. The goat was in a boat. The fish swam in the pool. If your child at-

tempts to spell words themselves and they are phonetically plausible eg bloo 

for blue then this is fine at this stage. We really appreciate your support in 

helping your child succeed. Thank You 


